
How many of you have made a New Years resolution?  Yet again (sigh) for 

at least the last 40 years, mine has been to lose a few pounds  (SIGH).  

Not this year.   

This year my resolution is going to be much more spiritual.  I’m going to 

decide to be happy.  Helpful tools:  

Wake up in the morning and decide it’s going to be a good day. 

Cut way back on social media time, and don’t watch the news. 

Stop worrying about things that are beyond my control. 

Lots more laughing. 

Take a minute and appreciate the good things that happen every 

day.   

I know it’s not going to be easy because I’ve been pretty grumpy for the 

last few years, but no one can change my attitude but me. 

Whether you have made any plans for self-improvement this new year or 

not, I hope we can all  find joy in our quilting, and fellowship with quilting 

friends.  It has certainly brought a lot of fulfillment to my life. 

My pet project this year is to make tote bags for the Forgotten Initiative 

program.  It provides assistance to foster families in Thomas County.  I 

have included directions for making these totes in this newsletter. This is 

just an easy quick bag.  If you want to make one to donate and have your 

own pattern, by all means use it.  We will be making kits as well, so these 

will be available to anyone who wants to contribute.  

Love and stitches, 

Chris 

 
 
 

 

Minutes 2 

Showed         

& Told 

4 

 

Tote Bag 

Pattern 

6 

 

Banana Split 

Cake Recipe 

8 

Free Block 

Pattern 

9 

Quilt of Valor 

Block Pattern 

10 

About Our 

Guild 

11 

From Our President, Chris Summers 

Newsletter of the Withlacoochee Quilters Guild    Volume 38 Issue 1 

stitches bind us together 



The Running Stitch      page 2 



The Running Stitch      page 3 



The Running Stitch      page 4 



The Running Stitch      page 5 



The Running Stitch      page 6 

 



The Running Stitch      page 7 

               

                                 



The Running Stitch      page 8 



The Running Stitch      page 9 



The Running Stitch      page 10 

 



The Withlacoochee Quilters Guild 

is a non-profit organization for 

those interested in quilts and 

quilting.  This guild was organized 

to preserve and promote the art 

of quilting.  Monthly meetings are 

held on the second Monday of 

the month at 6:30 pm at Grace 

Bible Church, 401 East Park 

Avenue, Valdosta, Georgia.  

Guests are always welcome!   

 

Dues, renewable by January 1st 

each year, are $20 per year for  

adults. Youth membership (ages 

6-16) is $10.  After June 30th, 

dues are one half the regular fee 

for the remainder of the year.   

Questions about the Guild?                                   

Please contact a Board Member.  

 

Withlacoochee Quilters’ Guild 

PO Box  3262 

Valdosta, GA  31604 

 

Newsletter Editor: 

Christy Yates 

cbcy@bellsouth.net 
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